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Muganga appointed acting Executive 

Director 

 

Edmonton, February 1 2014 

Mr. Lawrence Muganga has been appointed Acting Executive Director of the Edmonton 

Multicultural Coalition on a 3-month temporary basis with effect from January 20, 2014.  

A statement from the Coalition’s Board of Directors’ President, Rosslynn Zulla said the Board of 

Directors of the Edmonton Multicultural Coalition and in particular, the HR Committee of the 

Board worked long and hard in finding the best candidate to act as Acting Executive Director 

while Dianna Mbari-Fondo goes on maternity leave.  They carefully reviewed the present needs 
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of the Coalition and worked relentlessly to find someone who will best meet the needs of the 

Coalition.  

“Lawrence has been the Program Manager for the Injera project since 2012 in which he has 

proved himself to the satisfaction of the Board of Directors and the Coalition members.  Most 

recently, Lawrence acted as the Executive Director for a six-month period in 2013. In all of these 

positions, he has demonstrated outstanding leadership, creativity, a can-do attitude and a track 

record of success.  He is excited about the challenge and opportunity to help continue the success 

of the Coalition,” said the President.  

“I want to thank the HR and Selection Committees of the Coalition for their exemplary service 

on this task.  Second, I want to thank all staff and Board members for supporting me while I was 

acting as Executive Director throughout the search.  Please join me, the Board, and the staff in 

welcoming Lawrence.  Hopefully, you can stop by and say 'hello' to him.” 

 


